RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS -1-

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

April 30, 2024
Bowling Green Township Board of tlustees opened this regular business meeting at 7:00pm with roll
call. All and fiscal officer (FO) were present.
Visitors: Shannon Duval, Mary Doyle, Pete Smith, Ed Monroe, Tim May, Paul Hester, Minnie Hester

Trustee Hupp made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket certificates, and
the bank statement. Trustee Ward seconded the motion. Motion Carried. It is lawfully certified that the
amount $10,754.78 is lawfully appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

6946 BRIAN COTTRILL $1,052.07
6947 JENNIE DUVAL $1,430.68
6948 JOHN E HOFFER $845.43
6949 BENJAMIN HUPP $921.42
6950 GREGL REIS $330.45
6951 DANIEL VANBUREN $919.25
6952 JACK WARD $919.25
6953 DONALD W WATKINS $995.91
6954 BRIAN COTTRILL $1,052.07
6956 Englefield Gil Co. $573.83
6957 BEN HUPP $450.00
6958 JENNIE DUVAL $450.00 -
6959 Daniel VanBuren $225.00
6960 Jack Ward : $411.22
6961 Marzane Y $178.20

Cayen \«ai $10,754.78

Zoning: Zoning inspector MikezWilson is out of town. He issued 2 permits. One for a new build on
Deertrail and an ag building on North ST.
Fire: Licking Township Chief:Mike Wilson will retire in July.
Unfinished Business: Trustee Hupp received a letter from the state saying the right of way for the
building lot is a state right of way.

Trustees revoted on the road contract since there was a question on whether it was done properly.
Trustee Hupp made a motion to award the road bid contract to Dream excavating. Trustee Ward seconded
the motion, Roll call vote: Ben yes, Jack yes, Daniel no.

FO asked trustees if the township should participate in the state bid salt contract again. Trustee
Hupp made a motion for the township to take part in the state bid salt contract. Trustee VanBuren
seconded the motion. Roll call vote: Ben yes, Jack yes, Daniel yes.
New Business: Trustee Ward stated Hopewell Township in Licking County is using a giraffe chainsaw to
clean some tree limbs away from roadway. He will investigate it for our township.
Public Comment:

Mary Doyle asked if there has been a decision made about the whiskey barrel warehouses.
Trustee Hupp said the county still has not made a decision.

Adrian Smith asked if the township has any laws in place to prevent people squatting on empty
houses. The township currently does not.

Trustee Hupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion.
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